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Good day!

The FASPS-PMED team would like to thank your office for the assistance and support on the conduct of Sustainability
Monitoring and Assessment.

As agreed, we are furnishing you with a copy of the Travel Report on the Sustainability Monitoring and Assessment of the
Completed Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects (FASPs) in Occidental Mindoro: (1) Bamboo Furniture and
Handicraft Industry for Sustainable Community Development and Environmental

Protection and (2) Mainstreaming in Local Agricultural Landscape or known as Biodiversity
Partnership Project (BPP). Please refer to the attached file.

We would appreciate it if your office could acknowledge receipt of this email and the attached document.

Sincerely,

Melissa Ann R. Garcia

Project Monitoring and Evaluation Officer

Project Monitoring and Evaluation Division,
Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

ﬂ Travel Report - SMA Findings (Region IV-B).pdf
2489K
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